
Cabinet 6 August 2019 
 

Notice of Motion - Local Radio Cuts 
 
 
“Torbay Council expresses its concern at the changes being made in the local 
commercial radio industry. 
  
This Council believes that the changes in format being allowed by OFCOM will put 
pressure on local radio content and news which affect the local community. 
  
Torbay Council notes that these changes have been questioned on both social 
media and in Parliament. 
  
That the Cabinet resolves to ask the Leader of the Council to write to Torbay’s 
Members of Parliament and ask them to back calls for OFCOM to review their 
decision.” 
 
 
 
Proposer Councillor Long 
Seconded Councillor Steve Darling 


